#### Comhairle Contae Chill Mhantáin



# WICKLOW COUNTY COUNCIL

Oifigí de Dhúiche Bardais an Inbhir Mhóir, An tInbhear Mór, Páirc an Chaisleáin, Cill Mhantáin

Arklow Municipal District Office, Castle Park, Arklow, Co. Wicklow. Eircode Y14 FX63 Guthán/ Tel: 0402 42700

Email: ArklowMD@wicklowcoco.ie Facebook: www.facebook.com/ArklowMD

7<sup>th</sup> March 2019

## Chuig gach ball de Dhúiche Bardais an Inbhir Mhóir

# To the Cathaoirleach & Each Member of Arklow Municipal District

The monthly meeting of Arklow Municipal District will be held in **Redcross National**School on Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> March 2019 commencing at 3.30 pm to consider the Agenda listed hereunder.

Should you be unable to attend please contact Linda McDonald at 0402 – 42700 or by e-mail at <a href="mailto:lmcdonal@wicklowcoco.ie">lmcdonal@wicklowcoco.ie</a>

Linda McDonald	· - / ······	
Linda McDonald		
Mise le meas,		

#### CLÁR GNÓ

#### **AGENDA**

- 1. Votes of Sympathy.
- Confirmation of Minutes from Ordinary Meeting held on the 13<sup>th</sup> February 2019 (Draft Minutes attached).
- Matters Arising.
- 4. To receive a presentation from SEE Ireland

1 | Page

- 5. To discuss Columbarium Walls within Arklow Municipal District.
- 6. To receive a presentation from Trevor Wood on Redcross Community.
- 7. To agree Estate Development Funding for 2019.
- 8. To receive a report from John Bowes District Engineer on the following works:-
  - 2019 Roads Programme

  - **★** 2018 Works
- 9. To receive an update on the URDF Arklow Historic Town Core Project
- 10. To discuss the AMD May Meeting.
- 11. Notices of Motions:

## (a) In the name of Cllr. Pat Kennedy

"That funding be made available for the construction of a footpath from the community centre in Aughrim to Rednagh Bridge as there is no footpath in place at present only a grass path". (Received 17<sup>th</sup> January 2019)

#### (b) In the name of Cllr. Pat Kennedy

"Following on from the upgrading of the footpath at Avonbeg Heights on the Ballinaclash Lower Road, that funding be made available to continue this work to the Upper Road next year". (Received 17th January 2019)

## (c) In the name of Cllr. Pat Kennedy

"That the footpaths along both the Main St. and Lower St. in Rathdrum be assessed to ascertain if they are safe for pedestrians and that whatever works need to be done are carried out in the interest of public safety". (Received 17<sup>th</sup> January 2019)

- 12. Correspondence.
- 13. Any Other Business